Our MISSION is to proclaim the Good News, cultivate and 
nurture Believers, and serve our Community
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April 9th, 2017 Announcements




 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Rev. Roger Hungerford, Rector
  Email address: rog.hungerford@gmail.com 
  Phone numbers: 309-797-2515 and cell 1-757-639-5610   
  Church Website: www.allsaintsepiscopalqc.org

Birthdays-Apr.9-Marge Allemeier
               Apr.13-Sue Hanneman
               
Anniversaries-Apr.10-Gary Bibby and Rich Rohm
               
Crucifer – Jim Stanbary
Acolyte – Mike Eddy
Chalice Bearers – Norma Bumann and Michael Taylor
Readers – Jim Sullivan, Ed Day, Mary Frye, Kathy Anderson

THINGS CALENDARIC (Events are held at the Church unless otherwise noted):        
Events are held at the Church unless otherwise noted):
Every Wednesday-Holy Eucharist service at 7:00am
Stations of the Cross and Potluck- Tuesdays at 5:30 pm through April 4th.
4/10-Vestry Meeting at 6:15 pm 
4/13-ECW Meeting at Paulsen Clubhouse at 1:00 pm
4/13-Maundy Thursday Service at 5:30 pm at the Church and Agape Meal
4/14-Good Friday Stations of the Cross at Noon at the Church
4/14-Good Friday Service at 5:30 pm at the Paulsen Manor Clubhouse 
4/16-Easter Sunday
4/25-Presentation and Dialogue on Islam at 7:00 p.m.
5/6-Cinco de Mayo Party at Goldstones at 5:30 pm
5/8-Vestry Meeting at 6:15 pm 
5/11-ECW Meeting at Paulsen Clubhouse at 1:00 pm
5/13 - African Children's Choir concert (save the date-more info to come)
5/18-Serve Meal at Christian Care
6/15-Serve Meal at Christian Care
6/19-24-Gospel Music Camp

HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE - Maundy Thursday Worship is at 5:30 pm HERE at Church. We will have an Agape Meal after the service. We will have a Vigil at the Altar of Repose for those who would like to participate. (There is a sign-up list in the Fellowship Hall.)  Stations of the Cross on Good Friday will be HERE in the Church at NOON. The Good Friday Service will be at 5:30 pm at PAULSEN MANOR. 
FOOD PANTRY- Our collections are down considerably this month. A recent news story said that grocery prices this year are down a few pennies from last year. While that is great for consumers – especially for those living paycheck to paycheck, they are still living paycheck to paycheck. If you can help, please do so. If you can’t get to the store or you can’t decide what to buy, a monetary donation is always welcome. Easter is coming and the food pantry would like to help families have a nice holiday dinner. Don’t you enjoy ham, sweet potatoes and Mom’s special green bean casserole? So would they.
VESTRY MEETING – There will be a meeting tomorrow, Mon., Apr. 10th at 6:15 p.m. in the church office.
A TIP OF THE HAT - This month we salute all those faithful members who donate delicious treats for our Coffee Hour. What could be more pleasant than to gather after worship over coffee, tea, and what-shall-it-be-today-? provided by our faithful cooks (or shoppers!) who bring treats to our own "Happy Hour". And there is no better way to enjoy the company of old friends and meet new friends! A tip of the hat to all who have served or would like to serve! 
LOVING OUR NEIGHBOR AS OURSELVES starts by getting to know your neighbor. Toward that end, we will host a presentation and dialogue on Islam on Tuesday Evening, April 25th at 7:00 p.m. presented by Imam Sa'ad Baig from the Islamic Center of the Quad Cities. The presentation will last no more than an hour and a half so we should be done by 8:30 p.m
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Bring your special dish to share whether it is Mexican,
American or something in between.  It time to party!!!
When:  Saturday, May 6, 2017
Time:  5:30 p.m. until…
Place:  5101-44th Avenue
Moline, Illinois 61265
Regrets only:  Please call 309-797-3234

BIBLE STUDY DATE CHANGES - There will be no Bible Study during Holy Week (i.e. no session Wednesday 4/12) We will resume on Wednesday, April 19th and begin our exploration of the Holy Gospel according to Mark.
SAVE THE ECW DATE! Inviting all members of All Saints to attend ECW on Thurs., April 13th at 1:00 P.M. We will have two guest speakers, Penni Chase and Jane Vanlandingham. They are both volunteers at The Family History Center in Davenport and instructors of various genealogy classes at Black Hawk College. Their presentation and question and answer session will revolve around various genealogy topics. They have many interesting stories to tell, tips on doing your own research and info on using the Family History Center. They are worth hearing even if you aren’t doing your own research. ECW meets at Paulsen Manor Clubhouse. For more info contact Liz Hungerford 757-288-2221.

CHOIR PRACTICE-There will be a practice this Monday at 5:00 p.m. at the church office. We also start warming up on Sunday morning at 8:30 a.m. Come join the fun!

COFFEE HOUR –Welcome to our coffee hour after the service this morning in the Fellowship Hall. The Hosts for this week are Lin and Erica Goldstone
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